Suspension of service at Hong Kong-
Macau Ferry Terminal

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

The Marine Department announces that since the cross-boundary ferry
service and helicopters service will stop using the Hong Kong-Macau Ferry
Terminal in Sheung Wan starting 7pm, the services provided at the Hong Kong-
Macau Ferry Terminal will be suspended.

For updated ferry schedules, please contact the relevant ferry
companies.
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